SUNSHINE NOTICE

BOROUGH OF BERGENFIELD

PLANNING BOARD

SPECTAL MEETING

TELECONFERENCE MEETING VIA ZOOM

Please be advised there will be a Borough of Bergenfield Planning Board special meeting on Monday,
October 18, 2021 and will be held via teleconference using Zoom in lieu of an in-person meeting. This
meeting is scheduled to commence at 8§:00 pm.

The only item on the agenda will be discussion of the redevelopment report.

Members of the public can join this meeting from their computer, tablet, or smartphone. Members of the
public who join this meeting will be able to give public comment during the relevant portions of the
meeting. The meeting link and telephone number to join the meeting will be provided on the Borough of
Bergenfield website at www.bergenfield.com. :

Please visit the Borough website on www.bergenfield.com for updates and additional information on this
meeting,

Hilda Tavitian, Clerk
Planning Board
Borough of Bergenfield

*THIS IS A PUBLIC NOTICE, NOT A PAID LEGAL AD.

October 1, 2021



